
	

NO/AGENCY is celebrating its 10th anniversary in June! 
 

In June 2011 - Nathalie (former NWA) and Oona (former OONA Film Creatives) joined forces under the new name 
NO/AGENCY. (Thanks, Daniel Lwowski for the hint) - and yes, we are still here 24/7 connecting creatives all over 

the world.  

We thank all your creatives for 10 amazing years! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


